
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 5:00 PM on June 4, 2024, in the Council Auditorium located at, 
City Hall, 103 North Perry Street, Montgomery, AL 36104, has been set as the time and place for a public 
hearing at which time the Council of the City of Montgomery, Alabama (City) to determine whether to 
adopt an ordinance establishing the proposed Montgomery Tourism Improvement District (MTGTID).   
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the geographic boundaries of the proposed MTGTID 
shall include all lodging businesses with forty (40) rooms or more, existing and in the future, available for 
public occupancy located within the boundaries of the City of Montgomery. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that a copy of the proposed Ordinance and Exhibits A & B 
and proposed MTGTID District Plan are on file in the Office of the City Clerk and maybe reviewed there. 
A copy of the proposed Ordinance, Exhibits A & B and the MTGTID District Plan are available at the 
Office of the City Clerk located at the City Hall, 103 North Perry Street, Montgomery, AL 36104. 
 
Should you desire additional information about this proposed MTGTID, you may contact:  

 
Montgomery Area Chamber of Commerce  
Ron Simmons 
600 South Court Street 
Montgomery, AL 36104 
(334) 230-8356 

 
 

Brenda Gale Blalock 
Montgomery City Clerk 


